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The money reserved for the Mount Airy Middle School may be in jeopardy after the Carroll County Board of 

Commissioners decided to temporarily cut off construction funding for schools with capacity issues.

It could be months before the county’s financial advisers know the effect of the board’s decision Tuesday, 

according to Ted Zaleski, director of the county’s Department of Management and Budget. The board voted 3-

2 Tuesday in favor of temporarily lowering the county’s school capacity impact fee for all new residential 

development to zero.
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